
 

 

 

                                                                         Date : September 14, 2020 

Dr Bina Vyas 
IIW President 20-21 
 

Subject :  Monthly Letter for September 2020 

My dear Change Maker Leaders  

I am very happy to be writing to you my Monthly Letter for the month of 

September 2020. 

The last 2 months have been extremely hectic for me, particularly. 

I got the opportunity to organise marathon Leadership Development 

Training programs for all National Representatives ;  Board Directors ; 

Presidents & Members of Non-Districted Clubs  and Meeting & 

Orientation for many Past IIW Board Directors. 

The Leadership Development Training Programs covered topics like  

 Vision & Mission 

 IIW President’s Goals 20-21 

 Leadership Skills & Attitudinal Changes 

 Interpersonal Relations  

 Communication in Inner Wheel 

 Inner Wheel Quiz 

 

I am sure all of you have also been provided Training by your District 

Chairman.  

Dear Leaders….. please focus on : 

 Increasing Membership (5 Members per Club) 

 Starting New Generation Clubs for Girls  
          in age group of 18-25 in college premises, or  
          Working Women’s Hostels 

 Youth Development Programs for Girls  
     in age group 12-25   
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If schools & colleges have not yet opened in your town or city….. 
no worries. You can organise the Program VIRTUALLY. 
 

All you have to do is  : 

 Contact the School or College Principal or Heads of Schools 

 Find out if their teachers are conducting classes online 

(Virtually) 

 If yes… you can request the Principal or School Head to allot to 

your Club about 1 hour for 3-4 days 

 You can invite a Trainer ( available in your town)  to conduct the 

Training on the topics given in the Youth Development 

Programs. 

 You can organise a Session on different topics for 3-4 days and 

your Club Members should also be present. 

 At the end of the 3-4 days sessions covering at least 4/5 topics 

(already given in Goals), you can hand over to the attending 

students Certificates of Participation 

 This will help build your Club’s Brand Image. 

 

Dear friends…. We have only 365 days out of which 77 days have gone by. 

We have to make the most of everyday. 

 

Till such time that every country resumes a normal life, you can use the 

Virtual Mode for reaching out to the community and achieving the Goals 

given to you.  

 

Take care and be safe 

Lots of love & Best Wishes 

Bina 

Bina Vyas    

   
 
  
 
 

 
 


